Forty-five years ago,
tobacco companies
used television to

recruit new customers.

Next year, they might do so again.

Bill S-5 will legalize and regulate nicotine vaping products.
That’s a good thing, but the bill is flawed. It will allow the return of
TV, radio and billboard ads for nicotine products made by the
same companies that sell cigarettes. Harm reduction is one thing.
Open season on promoting addiction to youth and non-smokers is another.

Amend Bill S-5 to ban mass media
advertising for vaping products.
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action on smoking & health REDUCTION POUR LE CONTROLE DU TABAC



